
 
 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

The Housing Authority of the City of Lakeland (LHA) Florida will accept sealed bids from 

licensed dealers for the one (1) New 2016 14-Passenger ADA Shuttle Bus equal to or 

better than a 2016 Starcraft Allstar 22 ADA Shuttle Bus. 

 

The complete Bid Package may be obtained by emailing your request to 

Procurement@LakelandHousing.org.  All bids must be submitted by 10:00 a.m., Eastern 

Time, on July 11, 2016 at which time, bids will be publicly opened and read aloud.  Any 

bid received after the closing time will not be considered. 
 


